Independent Planning Commission,

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street, RECEIVED
Sydney, NSW, 2000 27 MAY 2019

Dear Commissioners 2y A

Please read my submission below from 5 January 2018 objecting the SLS proposal.
The SLS proposal has not changed significantly. Consequently my objections to this ill-considered

proposal still stand.
Please consider the concerns of existing rate payers and cancel the plan

Yours sincerely

Yours sincerely,

AL/
I

Submission from January 2018
The General Manager
Lane Cove Council
PO Box 20
LANE COVE NSW 1595
5 January 2018

Dear Sir,

St Leonards South —SU5945
| wish to register my strong objection to the draft St Leonards South Master Plan.

I request that Council cancel the plan based on the fact that it is entirely inappropriate for the site
and locality, and is of excessive scale and bulk. The lack of imagination and foresight displayed in this
proposal is equalled only by the lack of community consultation associated with the entire
endeavour.

As a war veteran who has fought in the trenches for Australia and for our way of life, this not what |
had in mind as the future for this nation - | see enduring family and community values being
overpowered by the greed of developers abetted by elected officials!

The scale of the plan is not what | had envisaged for my future when | moved into this area, nor is it
suitable for my children and grandchildren who all live in this area.

What has happened to the 2015 petition opposing the development? | signed the petition along with
many ratepayers who live outside the proposed rezoning area. Why are rate payers views not being

taken seriously?

| formally request a public hearing on St Leonards South —=SU5945.
I request the Council to cancel this plan.

Yours sincerely





